
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 9 By Councillor Rose for answer by the 

Convener of the Education, Children 
and Families Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 16 March 2017  

  Named Person Scheme 

In relation to the Supreme Court decision on the 

implementation of the named person policy 

Question (1) In the City of Edinburgh Council, what is the current advice 

and practice as to in which circumstances information be 

shared without the consent of parents or children? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What distinction is currently being drawn between ‘child 

protection’ and ‘child wellbeing’ in advice and in practice? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Are ‘wellbeing assessments’ being undertaken within any 

City of Edinburgh schools?  If so, are these being done with 

or without the consent or knowledge of parents? If so, are 

pupils participating identified or are they anonymous? 

Answer (3)  
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